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 Te Kura o Te Teko  

 

2024 TERM DATES 

Term 1 – 30 Jan to 12 Apr Term 2 – 29 Apr to 5 Jul Term 3 – 22 Jul to 27 Sept Term 4 – 14 Oct to 18 Dec 
 

 

Whakataukī:  Tauaki te tū, taiki te rere, Ōkōrero kia mau 

Vision:  To provide a safe and caring learning environment set in Ngāti Awa ki Rangitaiki tikanga where each person is 

valued and empowered with confidence, knowledge, pride, a love for learning and a sense of belonging that they may 

carry throughout their life journey. 

 

Pānui Kura Week 9, Term 2    MARAMATAKA: KOREKORE TUATAHI Turei, 25 Hune 2024

 

Tēnā kautau ngā mātua, ngā kaumātua, ngā kaitiaki o ā tātau tamariki mokopuna. We have 

7 more days until the end of Term 2. What a busy term it has been for all. A few reminders and 

events are coming up for our tamariki between now and Term 3 so keep an eye out for them. 

 

Mufti Thursday 

Tamariki will be allowed to wear mufti of their own choice on Thursday.  There is no charge for 

that day, however we do ask that any mufti chosen will be tidy and appropriate for the weather.   

 

Rangitaiki Kapa Haka Festival 

This year’s festival will be held in Kawerau at the Recreation Centre.  Tickets are being pre-sold 

to the Kura first. We will be making a bulk purchase of tickets next week. Pre-sale price is $3 

per day and door sales are $5 per day. Everyone is the same price but under 5’s are free. So, if 

you want to pre-order your tickets, you will have to come into the Kura office and see Mahora. 

We will only purchase tickets that have been paid for. Our Pīpī roopu are on Tuesday, 6 August 

and our other two roopu - Ngā Pia and Ngā Taiohi are on Wednesday, 7 August.  Pre-ordering 

of tickets through our Kura will close next Wednesday, 3 July. 

 

Mid-Year Reports 

For those of you who have access to Hero, our reports will be live from Tuesday, 2 July.  If you 

still cannot access Hero from your phone or another device, please make sure you have given 

your personal email address to the kura so that this can be setup as soon as possible. 

 

Jessie Savage Tournament 

This year our Jessie Savage tournament will be Tuesday 20 August and the postponement 

date will be the following Tuesday 27 August.  More details for this event will be available later. 

 

Reminders: 

This Friday 28 June our Kura will be closed due to public holiday – Matariki. 

Term 2 end date is Friday 5 July. Kura will finish at 12pm. 

 

Congratulations again to all our Netball girls in all 3 teams who placed 

2nd in the Whakatane Netball competition and special thanks to all 

parents and coaches involved. 
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